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Dear Tenants, as part of our ongoing

commitment to keeping you informed and

compliant with current regulations, we’d like

to highlight two important updates for this

quarter:

New Simpler Recycling Regulations Now

in Effect

As of 31  March 2025, the UK Government’s

Simpler Recycling rules are now in force for

all workplaces in England with 10 or more

full-time equivalent employees. These

regulations require the separation of

recyclable waste into the following streams:

st

Dry recyclables (plastic, metal, glass,

paper, and card)

Food waste

Residual (non-recyclable) waste

Please note: our current waste provider

requires glass to be separated from the other

dry recyclables. To support this, White Cross

Business Park now has three designated

waste areas, each equipped with:

A glass recycling bin

A food waste bin

If your unit has its own kitchen, you are

encouraged to decant your waste into these

central bins. 

For tenants using communal kitchens, we are

in the process of installing dedicated bins for

food and glass waste. 

These are currently delayed due to a national shortage, but rest assured

we are compliant with legislation as the order has been placed. You will

see these bins arriving in kitchens very soon.

For full details on the new regulations and how they may apply to

your business, please visit the official guidance here: Simpler

Recycling: Workplace Recycling in England 

New POP and WEEE Waste Containers Coming Soon!

 In the next month, we will also be introducing two new waste streams

on site:

POP Waste (Persistent Organic Pollutants): This includes items like

upholstered furniture containing flame retardants, which must be

disposed of separately due to their environmental impact.

WEEE Waste (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment): This

includes discarded electrical or electronic devices such as old

computers, monitors, cables, and small appliances.

Dedicated containers for both POP and WEEE waste will be available in

the waste area near the underpass. More information on how to use

these will be shared once they are in place.

Annual Fire Risk Assessment Reminder

A friendly reminder that all tenants are required to submit their annual

Fire Risk Assessment to the LCDL Estates Team. This is a vital part of

ensuring the safety of everyone on site. Please send your completed

assessments to: whitecross@lancashire.gov.uk

If you need guidance on what your assessment should include, feel

free to get in touch with the Estates Team for support.

Thank you for your continued cooperation in keeping White Cross

Business Park a safe, sustainable, and a compliant place to work.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/simpler-recycling-workplace-recycling-in-england
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/simpler-recycling-workplace-recycling-in-england
mailto:whitecross@lancashire.gov.uk


The Eventus Recruitment Group are

delighted to have won the Professional

Services award at the 2025 Red Rose

Awards in March.

EVENTUS RECRUITMENT WINS PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AWARD
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In the Professional Services Award category,

Eventus Recruitment were up against some of

Lancashire’s top businesses, including finance,

financial services and health and safety firms. 

The Eventus Recruitment Group were over the

moon with the judges’ feedback, as it sums up

their passion for what they do perfectly: 

“From the moment Eventus walked in we were

blown away by the passion, care and how well

they treat their team and clients. There’s a real

sense of community and doing for others, which

clearly stood out. There’s a clear strategy and

Eventus is putting infrastructure in place to make

that happen.”

Eventus Recruitment are experienced

recruitment specialists in the legal, finance,

financial planning and mortgage sectors.

If you would like advice on your recruitment

strategy or a job search, contact us at

info@eventusrecruitmentgroup.com or call

01524 34400.

mailto:info@eventusrecruitmentgroup.com


Brand new updates for The Olive Branch!

Alongside our usual activities, some exciting

‘home projects’ in Harpers Mill have come to

fruition in recent weeks. With the support of a

grant, we now have a garden and outdoor

seating! 

This space is especially helpful in busy periods

and is proving a lovely sunny spot for guests

to enjoy (when the sun comes out!) or simply

a peaceful place to sit and ‘be’. Meanwhile,

inside our guest room we’ve been blessed

with the artistic talent of Wendy Moore, who

has painted a beautiful depiction of the words

of Isaiah 61 across our wall – a message of

hope which inspired the vision of The Olive

Branch when it was founded. 

The Olive Branch continues to be a busy place

following the rise in guest numbers over the

Christmas season.  

We are currently providing approximately 330

food parcels to individuals / households in

need per month.

We are so grateful for the continued support

of our community, frequently amazed by the

collections that individuals, schools, churches,

businesses and community groups donate to

our centre. Please do keep these donations

coming and follow us on Facebook for regular

updates on our stocks. 

With thanks from The Olive Branch team:   

info@the-olivebranch.org.uk      

Unit 8-0-1, Harpers Mill, White Cross Business

Park

THE OLIVE BRANCH
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